

ROOTED IN DIGNITY | SERVING WITH RESPECT

March 20, 2013

The Honorable Representative Lora Reinbold House of Representatives Alaska State Capitol Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear Representative Reinbold,

On behalf of Wasilla Area Seniors, Inc., I would like to offer support for House Bill 140, the "Regulation Transparency Act." Regulations which are passed impact our daily lives in many ways and often have unintended consequences and huge costs to organizations and individuals. It is vital that the consequences and financial burden of these regulations be considered carefully prior to implementation.

House Bill 140 will work to ensure that agencies thoughtfully take into consideration the many outer costs that these regulations will initiate. As well as create an awareness of these potential costs that these regulations will pose, both to private individuals and to organizations such as ours.

We feel that this "Regulation Impact Transparency Act" is an important step in creating an open and thoughtful regulation process.

Sincerely,

Ingrid Ling

Executive Director

Wasilla Area Seniors, Inc.